From: Phii Sanzica Imailto:sanzicap@co.oakland.mi.us]
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2004 2:02 PM

To: Waltherfd@rochesterhills.org

Subject: Economic Development Committee

Dear Doug:

As we discussed earlier this week, I have moved out of the City and regretfully will have to resign from the
Economic Development Committee,

I'm very sad to leave the the City after having lived in the community for more than 25 years.

If t could ever be of any assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes,

Philip Sanzica, P.E.

Phone 248-858-1031
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